Attention Coaches and Meet Entry Chairs:

It was brought to our attention that the wording regarding proof of time for deck entries in our meet packet is being interpreted differently by a few clubs.  It was our intention to have all swimmers that want to deck enter the meet (new or already entered in the meet) show proof of time for the deck entered events.  Our meet information reads:
“Deck entries will be taken on a space available basis up to 35 minutes before the start of the session and seeded at NT.  Deck entrants should sign up at the deck entry table @ $12.00 per individual event and $17.00 per relay.  Deck entry swimmers new to the meet will be charged $2.00 LESI surcharge and must provide proof of times and of USA Swimming registration.  Deck entries will be allowed to score.  Deck entrants for whom there is no space will receive a refund.”  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Since the third sentence states, “Deck entry swimmers new to the meet will be charged $2.00 LESI surcharge and must provide proof of time and of USA Swimming registration”, some are interpreting this to mean only swimmers new to the meet need to show proof of time; therefore, to avoid confusion, this year we will permit swimmers already in the meet to deck enter events without proof of time.  Moving forward (for next year), this will not be the case.  All swimmers, new to the meet or not, will be required to show proof of time for all deck entered events.
All new swimmers to the meet will still be required to show proof of time for the deck entered events.

We are excited for a fast meet.  See you this weekend.

Thanks


Sarah Tobin
Meet Director, Mark Braun Fall Classic
Team Manager, Lake Erie Silver Dolphins

 
